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Comments: I have visited Holland Lake Lodge many times over the years, including for a wedding and family

reunion, and just with my family, and it is a very special and enchanted location. I understand some change is

necessary to keep this magical place viable and accessible to the public, and I find the improvements proposed

by Powdr to be thoughtfully made and with long term positive gain for this community. I am familiar with the

Powdr ventures in Utah, including Snowbird and the Woodward sports park, which are favorites of our family.

Snowbird in particular has been seamlessly maintained without losing any of the local atmosphere, in my opinion.

I would not have any doubts about the commitment to continuing the traditions at Holland Lake while ensuring its

longevity as an accessible recreational facility.


